
Sent 09 October 2017

MESSAGE SENT ON BEHALF OF ANDY WADDELL
HEAD OF INFRASTRUCTURE AND ENVIRONMENT
LAND AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

 
Dear Sir / Madam

 
THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL 
(KINGSLAND DRIVE AND THURSTON ROAD)
TRAFFIC CALMING SCHEME 2017

 
The Council propose to consider the introduction of the above named Traffic Calming Scheme and I wish to 
establish the views of your organisation.

 
Background to the proposed Scheme
The scheme is aimed at improving road safety by reducing vehicle speeds.

 
Roads affected by the proposed Scheme
The list of roads affected by these proposals are:-
Thurston Road
Kingston Drive

 
Details of the proposed Scheme
The proposed Scheme (as depicted on the attached plan) will comprise of:-

·        7 sets of 1.9m x 1.9m 75mm high speed cushions.

 
Please provide any comments you wish to make on these proposals within 21 days (reply by 1/11/17).

 
In the meantime, should you require any further information or clarification on any points arising from the 
proposals, do not hesitate to contact my assistant Sandy Carle on 0141287 8205.

 
Should the Council proceed with these proposals; I will write to you again and confirm this.

 
Yours faithfully

 

 
Andy Waddell
Head of Infrastructure and Environment
Land and Environmental Services


